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Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Home Learning Challenge 

Putting on Shoes  

 

Next week we will be able to use our garden area for 
Forest School. The children will be taking off their shoes 
and putting on their wellies. The children need to be able 
to put on their shoes after they go to Forest School ,so 
please encourage your child to do this independently at 

home too. 

Story of the Week 

 

Homework  

 
The children have been learning each others 
names. Ask your child to name two children 

who are in the Nursery.  
 
 

This week we continued with our story called Wow! Said 
The Owl. This week we revisited the story, and we were 

also very creative and made some wonderful owls using the 
leaves the children had brought in from their Autumn 

collection.  

 
On Friday the children took their owls to the Key Stage 
One Forest School Area, and repeated the phrase “Wow! 
Said the owl,” as they investigated this area.The children 
for example said “Wow! Said the owl becaause the sky is 

blue.”   

 
The children also enjoyed talking about the things they 

brought in from their Autumn Collection and they also use 
the magnifying glasses to make closer observations of the 

items they found.  

 
 
 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme ‘Five 
Autumn Leaves Hanging on a Tree”. See the rhyme 

below if you want to sing it at home too! Don’t 
forget to share this on Seesaw.  

Five Autumn Leaves Hanging on a 
Tree 

 

 
Five little leaves are hanging around, 
 Waiting to fall down to the ground.  

The wind did blow right through the town, 
 But only one little leaf fell down. 

 
Four little leaves are hanging around, 
 Waiting to fall down to the ground.  

The wind did blow right through the town, 
 But only one little leaf fell down. 

 
Repeat with Three, Two and One 

 (Last verse – And then the last little leaf fell 
down.) 

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  
 

Parent’s Evening 

 

Next week we will be holding Parent’s Evening. This is a 
five minute meeting to find out about how your child has 
settled in the Nursery. It will be on Tuesday 22nd October. 
Appointments will be from 3:30pm to 6.30pm. You can 

book your appointment on Arbor app.  

  


